
     The WEBER COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT is proposing to increase 

its property tax revenue.

     The WEBER COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT tax on a $524,000 

residence would increase from $804.37 to $979.30, which is $174.93 

per year.

     The WEBER COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT tax on a $524,000 

business would increase from $1,462.48 to $1,780.55, which is $318.07 

per year.

     If the proposed budget is approved, WEBER COUNTY SCHOOL 

DISTRICT would receive an additional $14,754,578 in property tax 

revenue per year as a result of the tax increase.  If the proposed budget 

is approved, WEBER COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT would increase its 

property tax budgeted revenue by 20.94% above last year's property tax 

budgeted revenue excluding eligible new growth.  

     The WEBER COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT invites all concerned 

citizens to a public hearing for the purpose of hearing comments 

regarding the proposed tax increase and to explain the reasons for the 

proposed tax increase.  You have the option to attend or participate in 

the public hearing in person or online.

NOTICE OF PROPOSED TAX INCREASE

To obtain more information regarding the tax increase, citizens may 

contact the WEBER COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT at 801-476-7800 

or visit wsd.net

WEBER COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT

PUBLIC HEARING

8/6/2025  7:00pm

Weber School District Offices  Board Room

5320 Adams Avenue Parkway

Ogden

Date/Time:

Location:

Virtual Meeting Link: https://zoom.us/j/98188889604?pwd=oTHsubW6IsJ

F9hMA94eEbLF09f87qU.1




